
 

 

Monday September 14, 2020 
 
 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board                                                                  
1400 Don Mills Rd, 
Toronto, ON 
M3B 3N1 
 
Dear John DiMichele 
 
The Durham Region Association of REALTORS® would like to congratulate The 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on their 100 Year Anniversary on November 29, 
2020. 
 
The Durham Region Association of REALTORS® has enjoyed being a partner board 
with TRREB for over 20 years.  We have developed a strong relationship that has 
benefitted our joint Membership by servicing the majority of Ontario REALTORS®.   
 
Through TRREB’s advanced technology initiatives, GTA REALTORS® have performed 
a crucial role in helping home buyers achieve the dream of home ownership, as they 
turn houses into homes, offices into businesses and streets into strong neighborhood 
communities. 
 
We look forward to continuing our affiliation with TRREB to strengthen advocacy, 
technology, and professionalism for many years to come. 
 
Again, it is our honor to congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board as you 
celebrate your 100-year Anniversary. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Vicki Sweeney 
DRAR 2020 President  
 
   


